UCC 0091 09S

Morales, Jeanette F

From: Williams, Lawrence

Sent:  Tuesday, January 27, 2009 12:33 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F »

Subject: Re: UCC Document needing UC response

Dear Jeanette,

This was initially submitted to UC (UC9980) and was approved as reported on a APP
committee report in either Nov or Dec 08. I would submit since we initially reviewed and

approved it we still do. How’s that?
Best wishes,
Larry

Lawrence R. Williams, Ph. D.
Instructional Associate Professor
Director of Undergraduate Research
Department of Biology and Biochemistry
University of Houston

713.743.2637; Irwilliams@uh.edu

From: "Morales, Jeanette F" <JFMorales@Central.UH.EDU>
Date: Tue, 27 Jan 2009 12:26:29 -0600

To: "Lawrence R. Williams" <irwilliams@uh.edu>

‘Cc: <dwells@uh.edu>

Conversation: UCC Document needlng UC response
Subject: UCC Document needing UC response

Dear Dr. Williams:

Due to the winter holiday break and the start of the spring semester, replies for UCC 0087 08F were not
received by 1/9/09. The UCC is extending its deadline on receiving UC responses to document UCC 0087
08F (Mandatory Advising for Transfer Students) to February 2nd (Friday). Please send your responses to
ucc@uh.edu. Thank you.

Regards,
Jeanette

Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
University of Houston

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

(713)743-0919

(713)743-0717 - fax

jmorales@uh.edu

1/27/2009



